LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 14th JUNE 2013 12.30PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), David Higham, Ste Hunt, Tommy Hutchinson, Rishi Jain (SIO), Abbie Joynson (Ticket Office), Ian Littlewood, Colin McCall (DLO) & Dave Smith.
APOLOGIES
Ian Pickett.
STADIUM CONSULTATION GROUP (12.30)
· Prior to the start of our own committee meeting, we invited members of the Stadium Consultation Group to attend an informal meeting to discuss how they are to prepare for a meeting with the club over its plans for redevelopment of the stadium. Keith is to provide them with copies of the new stadia CAFE guide, so that they are acquainted with what is required. 
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· Ball boys and people walking across the front of the Paddock in PK 1 & 2 is being addressed.

· New membership cards cannot have telephone number and e-mail address on the reverse, but the benefits of membership will be on them.
TICKETING UPDATE
· Celtic and Preston North End friendlies are on sale from Thursday last and Monday respectively.
· Applications to join the Auto Cup scheme are to start week with effect from 20th June 2013.
DLO UPDATE
· 800 membership cards have been purchased with a 10% discount incorporated on to them for use in all LFC stores and in the bootroom.

· Colin is to speak to and ensure retail are aware, concerning the discount that is available with LDSA cards.

· Following the mystery shopper exercise, the club came out very well overall, It was voted by the premier league as the most accessible club in the PL.

· Following the meeting on 23rd May 2013 concerning ticket price tiering. The club advised that these increases will stand this year, but Phil Dutton is to have a further meeting with executives concerning this next week.

MEMBERSHIP AND DATABASE
· Colin is to price and purchase wallets for membership cards as a future gift for members renewing or joining.

· An agenda item for July, is the associated non disabled membership and its overall benefits over disabled membership. Committee is asked to give this some thought prior to the next meeting.

HOT POT/POY
· Good feedback has been received from the Player of the Season event in May 2013.
· Photographs from the POY event are to be transferred onto the LDSA Facebook account by Steve Evans when received from Andy Powell, official photographer via Rishi.

· A number of replica 1965 FA Cup Final shirts are to be purchased for the Hot Pot event for signing.

· Ste Hunt is to finalise a list of questions about Bill Shankly and Ian St John for utilisation on the night.
AOB
· Steve Evans proposed a vote of thanks for Colin and Rishi for all their hard work in organising the POY event. This was carried unanimously.
· Ste Hunt helps to run Fairfield PHAB, a disabled group for adults. They are holding a 5th year party at Goodison Park on 20th July 2013. Everyone is invited at a cost of £12.50. We the LDSA have agreed to donate £50 to them.
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 5 July 2013. Rishi to book relevant location, preferably No 7 Bar with oblong table setup. Keith to confirm this date as and when the Bulk Sale is confirmed, it currently clashes!
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com
